Silent Orchestra




                                                         July 23,2001

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Silent Orchestra will perform their new score for the classic silent film, The Golem (1920) at dusk on August 4, 2001 at the D.C. Jewish Community Center,  16th and Q Sts. NW 

Film:  The Golem (1920)

When:  August 4, 2001 at Dusk (@9:00pm)

Where:  DCJCC parking lot on Q ST. between 15th and 16th St. NW

Admission:  suggested donation: $4

More Info:  Festival Coordinator, Joshua Speiser (202) 777-3247 

This film is being presented as part of the ongoing Washington Jewish Film Festival’s Screening Room series.  The DCJCC takes its repertory film series outdoors to create a fun-filled evening of cinema for the entire community.  Seating is first come-first served and everyone should bring their own lawn chairs or blankets.  Suggested donation is $4.  In the case of rain,  the film will be shown inside the DCJCC at the Cecile Goldman Theater.

Mary Shelley’s Frankenstein is thought to be influenced by the medieval Golem story.  According to legend, the Kabbalist mystic Rabbi Loew breathes life into a man of clay to protect the Jews of Prague, only to lose control of his creation.  This story was brought to the screen by German Expressionist directors Paul Wegener and Carl Boese in the 1920 silent film The Golem.  The film will be accompanied by a live musical score by Silent Orchestra.  

Carlos Garza and Rich O’Meara formed Silent Orchestra to transport early cinema to a modern audience.  They draw from collective experience in rock, jazz, world and classical idioms. With a passion for experimentation and improvisation, they seamlessly combine acoustic and electronic sounds with contemporary and traditional styles. By providing spontaneous and dynamic live performances, and making state of the art synchronized recordings, Silent Orchestra is expanding the art of classic silent film.

A sold out performance of their score for Nosferatu (1922) at the Virginia Film Festival on October 26th, 2000 was a recent success. As described by festival director Richard Herskowitz, this screening with “Silent Orchestra performing its majestic score for Nosferatu” was “among the most memorable in Festival history.”  On January 14, 2001 they performed their new scores for Salome (1922) and Camille (1921) to a capacity crowd at the East Wing Auditorium of the National Gallery of Art. 

Nosferatu is available with the Silent Orchestra score on VHS from Kino Video and on DVD from Image Entertainment.  According to Guido Henkel at DVD Review (dvdreview.com)..."It is a fairly modern sounding score that uses a full instrumentation for its music.  The music goes well with the images and manages to create just the right mood for the film."

Contact: 703-644-5812, info@silentorchestra.com              

On the web at: http://silentorchestra.com or http://nosferatumovie.com

